Michele Nettlefold

From: Christopher Ashworth <CAshworth@cityofsydney.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Thursday, 29 October 2015 3:34 PM

To: Michele Nettlefold

Cc: Christopher Corradi

Subject: Section 75W modification request to Headland Park and Northern Cove Main

Works Hickson Road, Barangaroo (MOD 7)

Dear Michelle,

SECTION 75W MODIFICATION REQUEST TO HEADLAND PARK AND NORTHERN COVE MAIN WORKS HICKSON
ROAD, BARANGAROO (MOD 7)

Thank you for the opportunity to make a submission to the abovementioned proposed modification.
Please be advised that the City raises no objection to the proposed modification.

Best regards,
Chris

Christopher Ashworth
Specialist Planner
Planning Assessments
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Telephone: (02) 9246 7757
cityofsydney.nsw.gov.au
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